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Section II: Endorsement of the Policy Recommendations on Agro-Ecological and 

Other Innovative Approaches 

 

Mr. Chairman! 

 

1. I have the honour to address you on behalf of the delegation of Ukraine with the 

following.  

2. Ukraine welcomes and endorses the Policy Recommendations on Agro-

ecological and Other Innovative Approaches, taking into account their voluntary 

and recommendatory nature. 

3. Ukraine believes that the Policy Recommendations are important in the 

discussions during the United Nations Summit on Food Systems 2021 and will 

influence the relevant decisions.  

4. These Policy Recommendations can be applied to the implementation of 

sustainable food systems at the national level. 

5. The delegation of Ukraine will, for its part, take the necessary steps to 

communicate the text of the Policy Recommendations to the domestic 

stakeholders and recommend their use in the elaboration of national food security 

documents and coordination of cross-sectoral policies at the national level. 

 

Thank you, Mr. Chairman! 
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